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June 30, 2016

Falls City Community
Falls City, Texas 78113

Re: Falls City ISD K-12 Facility Project
Subject: Open Letter to the Falls City Community

To The Public:

On Thursday June 16" several members of the public entered into the demolition site for the Falls
City Independent School District facilities, and removed various salvage items from the site.
These individuals were given permission by our Project Superintendent to enter the site after
hours and remove the salvage items; this should not have been permitted.

Neither the School District's Administration nor its Board had any knowledge that our Project
Superintendent had granted permission to members of the public to enter the site and take these
salvage items. Subsequently, the District has called upon us to assist in recovery of the property
removed, to restore the site to a secure state, and to otherwise remedy the issues created by our
Project Superintendent. We believe all salvage items removed from the site have now been
recovered. We are publishing this letter to reassure the community that the School District had
no role in the removal of any salvage items and that the demolition site is now secure.

We apologize for any inconvenience or confusion these actions may have caused community

members or any mistaken impression by the public regarding the School District’s role in these
recent events.

Sincerely,
BARTLETT COCKE GENERAL CONTRACTORS
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